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I support a review of the tolling operations around NSW because the way things are at the 
moment are not very travel friendly at all. All ran by different operators which different 
tolling strategies. One thing I think that the Government needs to examine is looking at a 
cap system for tolls simply like the opal card we use on public transport once you’ve 
traveled a certain distance on toll roads or traveled on a number of toll roads each week for 
a specific time in a week it caps the price every day and also caps the price for the weekend. 
This would make it easier for the motorist to get around and also keep things affordable. 
The pressure on Public transport around Sydney right now is to big to ignore. We need to 
make things better for our community not harder and more expensive. 


